From: Arlene Goss

To: <u>jack.barlow@fairfaxmedia.co.nz</u>

Subject: Response to Official Information Request

Date: Tuesday, 21 March 2017 02:01:01 p.m.

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

21-Mar-2017

Jack Barlow jack.barlow@fairfaxmedia.co.nz

Dear Mr Barlow,

Official information request for 578300, BARLOW, CEO'S SALARY

I refer to your official information request dated 16-March-2017 for the total annual pay packet of your council's CEO.

This information is published each year in our Annual Report. The latest audited result can be found on page 117 of the 2016 Annual Report at this link:

http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/__data/assets/pdf_file/0006/564351/DCC-Annual-Report-2016-Section-3.pdf

If you wish to discuss this information with us, please feel free to contact me and I can put you in touch with the appropriate staff member.

Arlene Goss Governance Support Officer Dunedin City Council 50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000 Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz









Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail